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November 18, 2009

On behalf of Barber Foods, I want to thank you for introducing the IceCOLD 

technology to us, coordinating a successful pilot installation at our Milliken Street 

facility, and developing a detailed & comprehensive proposal for expanding the 

use of IceCOLD at both of our facilities.

I was extremely pleased and impressed that the pilot installation of IceCOLD in 

one of our Trane 15-ton air conditioning units demonstrated a 42.7% efficiency 

improvement.

I appreciate your professionalism, drive, organization, and passion to do what is 

best for the earth.  I look forward to continuing to work with you in order to 

expand the benefits of IceCOLD throughout our organization, and I hope that this 

letter helps to encourage others to reap the benefits of IceCOLD as well.

Sincerely,

Steve Perry, Professional Engineer – Electrical / power

Manufacturing Engineer

Steve_Perry@BarberFoods.com

207-541-2800
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